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CIRCULAR NOTE

The Copenhagen Diplomatic List 2022

The Danish Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Protocol Department, presents
its compliments to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions and Consulates
accredited to Denmartk, Intetnational Organisations and other Missions
resident in Copenhagen and Honoraty Consulates in Denmark and has
the honour to inform that the adaptation of The Copenhagen Diplomatic
List 2022 is to start shortly.

The Danish Ministry of Foreign Affairs is aiming to become one of the
most sustainable Foreign Services in the world. It has therefore been
decided that The Copenhagen Diplomatic List should only be available
online on the Ministry’s webpage.

The Diplomatic Missions, Consulates, International Otganisations, other
Missions and Honorary Consulates are kindly requested to verify the
information already uploaded to the electronic vetsion of The
Copenhagen Diplomatic List: https://um.dk/en/about-us/the-protocol-
department/

The Protocol Department will appreciate to receive verification or
corrections to The Copenhagen Diplomatic List po later than 15
November 2021 to email prosek{@um.dk

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Protocol Depattment, avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions and Consulates
accredited to Denmark, International Organisations and other Missions
resident in Copenhagen and Honotrary Consulates in Denmark the
assurances of its highest consideradon.

Copenhagen 5 November 2021

To Heads of Diplomatic Missions and
Consulates accredited to Denmark
International Organisations and

other Missions resident in Copenhagen and
Honorary Consulates in Denmark




